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Illinois Tollway Statement on the Passing of Alice Gallagher 

  
On behalf of the Illinois Tollway Board of Directors and staff, we share in the sorrow of the passing of 
Alice Gallagher. Alice was respected for her thoughtful leadership as a member of the Illinois Tollway 
Board of Directors, where she consistently served as an advocate for all communities along the Central 
Tri-State Tollway (I-294) and Tollway customers. Our condolences go out to her family and all in her 
community of Western Springs. 
 
Illinois Tollway Executive Director Cassaundra Rouse 

 


